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Rutgers-New Brunswick/Piscataway Intercampus Bus System:   

Big Chill 2022 Event Transit Alert 
 

 

Saturday, December 3, 2022: 
 

Due to the Big Chill event taking place, the “Weekend 1” and “Weekend 2” buses will operate on 

their regular Saturday schedules but will not be able to access various parts of the College Avenue 

Campus between the hours of 7AM to approximately 12PM. The Campus buses will not be able to 

service the following bus stops until the event is over: 

 

College Avenue Student Center (7 AM to about 12 PM) 

The Yard/Scott Hall (7 AM to about 12 PM) 

The Student Activities Center (approximately 9:30 AM to about 12 PM). 

 

During this time the Weekend Campus Buses operate on alternate routes.  Starting at around 9:30 

AM and lasting until about 12 PM (or earlier if all the roads in College Avenue Campus reopen) 

will pick up and drop off on Neilson Street by the Hyatt Regency Hotel in downtown New 

Brunswick (located at 2 Albany Street).  This is an approximate 0.5 mile/10 minute walk from the 

Yard bus stop, a 0.8 mile/15 minute walk from the Student Activities Center, and a 1 mile/20 

minute walk from the College Avenue Student Center.   

 

Please refer to the map on the second page for the location of the Hyatt in relation to various 

locations throughout the College Avenue Campus. 

 

In the northbound Neilson Street direction, the Weekend 1 buses will pick up on route from 

Douglass heading towards Busch; and the Weekend 2 buses will pick up on route from Douglass 

heading towards Livingston.  In the southbound Neilson Street direction, the Weekend 1 buses 

will pick up on route from Livingston heading towards Douglass; and the Weekend 2 buses will 

pick up on route from Busch towards Douglass.   

 

Passengers are advised to allow extra travel time when getting to the bus stop and travelling while 

the event is taking place/while the buses are on the detour routes.  Passengers are also advised that 

prediction times generated by TransLoc may not be fully accurate at times due to the event and the 

nature of the detours involved.  You are strongly advised to use the map feature on the TransLoc 

site/app to see exactly where the buses are/which direction they are presently travelling in. 
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Have questions?  Need more information about the bus routes and schedules? 

Visit the RUDOTS website at https://ipo.rutgers.edu/dots  

For all other DOTS related information and inquiries, please visit https://dotshelp.rutgers.edu/ 

If unable to access the DOTS Help site, please email us at DOTShelp@rutgers.edu  
Track the buses online via the TransLoc website at https://rutgers.transloc.com/ or through the 

TransLoc app (https://transloc.com/app/ ). 
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